
 

 

 

Announcement 

 

Possible Delays at Chesapeake Transfer Station Due to Inbound Scale  

 
 

Construction and temporary new traffic patterns at the Chesapeake Transfer Station, 

located at 901 Hollowell Lane, may result in delays for customers. Thank you for your 

patience as we work to replace the inbound scale.  

Residents are encouraged to utilize the Landstown Transfer Station, located at 1825 

Concert Drive in Virginia Beach or the Suffolk Transfer Station at #1 Bob Foeller Drive in 

Suffolk, if they are concerned about delays in Chesapeake.  

 


